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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

To: Charlie Almestad
Cc: James_Soutter@equityoffice.com; markfurse@furselaw.com; christopher fisher@xlgroup.com
Subject: RE: 700 Independent Road, RO#0002800

Charlie,

Based upon your request, the schedule for submittal of a Site Investigation Report for the above referenced site
is extended to March 31, 2008.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmenial Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577
510-567-6791 phone

510-337-9335 fax

jerry. wickham@acgov.org

From: Charlie Almestad [mailto:CAlmestad@kleinfelder.com]

Sent: Wednesday, February 27, 2008 1:13 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: James_Soutter@equityoffice.com; markfurse@furselaw.com; christopher.fisher@xlgroup.com
Subject: 700 Independent Road, RO#0002900

Hi Jerry,
This message was prepared as a follow up to our telephone conversation yesterday.

As we discussed, we had not set a revised due date for our current investigation at 700 Independent Road
following our meeting last November. Also, we discussed permitting requirements with the City of Oakland and
subsequent delays caused by those requirements. Accordingly, we set a new due date for a report for our
investigation at 700 Independent Road of March 31, 2008.  Please confirm that you are in agreement with this
date.

Thank you

Charlie Almestad PG, CHG
Kleinfelder
510-628-9000
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